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Mr Captain 2018  
 
It is a huge honour to be Captain of this 
great Club ï thanks to all members for 
bestowing this honour on me.  

 
Ahead of a the 2018 season my thanks go 
to the greens staff, office staff and the Pro 
Shop for their continued hard work.  No 
Club can run without a conscientious and 
focused Council and I thank those 
Convenors, Council members and 

committee members for their time and 
effort.  

 
Best wishes to the Ladies Branch in 2018.  Iôm sure they will continue 
to thrive under the guidance of Lady Captain Valerie and her 
committee.  I would also like to wish our Juvenile Captain Jack McKerr 
every success for his year in office.  
 

2018 will see a continued effort in recruiting Cadet membership both 
girls and boys ï if you know anyone who you think would be 
interested contact Jason in the Pro Shop or our Juvenile Convenor 
Johnny McKinstry to get them signed up.  
 
Our focus this year will be to ensure we have 18 Holes open for as 
much of the year as possible.  This will help with revenue from 
visitors and societies as well as keeping our members happy.  
 
Hopefully 2018 will bring us some team success and I pass my best 
wishes to all team captains and players for the incoming season.  
 
I would ask members to support the many functions and fund raising 
events throughout the year.  Also please make an effort to support 
the many companies and individuals who sponsor the Club ï without 
them it would be very hard to balance the books.  

 
Finally I hope 2018 is a great year for all members and friends of 
Banbridge Golf Club.  
 
Yours in golf, Paddy Malcolmson  
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Mr President 2018  
 

Dear Friends of Banbridge Golf Club  
 
I would like, at the start of my term as 
your President, to thank and 

congratulate my predecessor, Felix, for 
his outstanding service to the Club.  
Felix has proved, during his term in 
office, that he has a safe pair of hands 
and a cool head.  The Club has benefited 
from his dignified and wise leadership.  
 
 

The long term success of any Club is dependent upon its ability to 
retain as many existing members as possible and to attract 
enough new members, in order to replace those who leave the 
Club due to changing conditions in their lives.  I hope, during my 
term in office, to play my part in ensuring the continuing success 
of Banbridge Golf Club, by making members and visitors alike feel 
welcome at our Club. I also hope, that as a result, they will feel 
that they are among friends and will be encouraged to make full 

use of our excellent facilities.  
 
There is an old adage that the more you put into something the 
more you will get out of it.  I have found this, during the course of 
my life, to be very good advice and so, to borrow and slightly 
amend a phrase President Kennedy used when he became 
President "Ask not what my Club can do for me but rather what 
can I do for my Club".  If you follow President Kennedy's advice 

then I believe that you will find that you will get a lot more 
satisfaction and enjoyment from being a member of the Club.  
 
I look forward, during my term as your President, to renewing my 
acquaintance with many old golfing friends and making many new 
ones.  
 
Finally I hope that you all will have an enjoyable year's golfing  
 
Yours in golf, Harry Carson  
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Lady Captain 2018  
 
I was extremely proud and honoured to 
become Lady Captain of Banbridge Golf 
Club on the special night of the Ladies 
100 th  AGM.  My year has started on a 

rather sombre note, with the passing of 
several Club stalwarts who will be 
greatly missed, although their 
enthusiasm for the game and Club will 
be their enduring legacy.  
 
We are continuing to develop our Cadet 
Programme and are delighted to have 

over 20 girls at the weekly introductory coaching sessions with 
Jason and Richard.  
 
The Ladies Branch will also be extending a warm welcome to all 
ladies to come and try golf.  We would love to have more girls and 
ladies joining our club!  
 
I would like to wish Mr Captain Paddy and all the Menôs Branch a 

successful and enjoyable yearsô golf. 
 
I am really looking forward to representing all of the ladies, working 
with the new Lady President Marlene Nelson, Lady Vice Captain 
Denise Nelson and the hard working committee.  I wish all the 
teams success in their respective competitions and hopefully weôll all 
be able to play some good golf!  
 

Yours in golf, Valerie Malcolmson  

 

Past President, Mr Felix Duffy,  
showed he is still a young romantic  
when he presented his wife 

Bernadette with a lovely bunch of 
flowers.  
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Juvenile Captain 2018  
 
It is an honour to be selected for the role 
of Juvenile Captain of Banbridge Golf 
Club for the 2018 season.  Banbridge 
Golf Club has been notorious for 

producing talented young golfers over 
the years and will no doubt continue to 
do so.  
 
2018 promises to be an exciting year for 
the Club with the ongoing improvements 
to the course.  Alongside the continuing 
support of the Club Professional Jason 
who is running a great cadet program to 

influence the younger golfers who are starting out.  I would like to 
encourage all young people to give this programme and the game 
of golf a chance as Banbridge Golf Club is a great environment to 
grow up in.  
 
I would like to wish both Captains Paddy Malcolmson and Valerie 
Malcolmson all the best for the upcoming season and thank Johnny 

McKinstry for his ongoing support to the Juvenile Branch.   
 
Finally I would like to wish all our teams the best of luck for the 
upcoming year.  
 
Yours in golf, Jack McKerr  

Dates for your Diary  
 
¶ Valentines Weekend Meal Deal -  Andrew drawing up the menu 

so keep an eye on your emails for details  
 
¶ Charity Quiz Night -  Friday 23rd February ðsee poster at end of 

newsletter for further details.  

 
¶ Captains Drive In -  Sunday 11th March, check the Tee Time 

Booking to secure your time  
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SOCIETY GOLF BOOKINGS are very important to your Golf Club. 

Please pass this on to the person who books the Courses for your 
Golfing Society and encourage them to visit Banbridge Golf Club 
OR ASK THEM TO CONTACT our Pro Shop on 028 40626189 for 
Special Offers.  



 

 Winter League Presentation Evening  

Sponsors of our 2017 Winter League.  


